
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

NEW CODE CHANGE EFFECTIVE  
 

JANUARY 1, 2011 
 

 
Effective January 1, 2011, the currently enforced 2007 
California Codes which includes (Building, Mechanical, 
Electrical, Plumbing, Fire and all the related 
construction codes) will be superseded by the 2010 
California Codes.  This code is based on 2009 
International Codes, and incorporates State and local 
amendments. 
 
Due to this code adoption, all submittals turned in on or 
after January 1, 2011, must be designed to the 
California 2010 as adopted by the City of Agoura Hills.  
Please be aware that NO partial or incomplete 
submittal packages will be accepted.   
 

NO EXCEPTIONS WILL BE MADE IN THIS REGARD. 
 
Additionally, copies of these new codes can be purchased through 
International Code Council (ICC) online store or other technical bookstores 
such as (BNI). 
 
 

http://www.iccsafe.org 
http://www.bnibooks.com 


